
 

Buenos Aires, May 24th, 2023  

 

Dear customer,  

Earlier in the month, you might have received a mail concerning the payment modality 

for imports to Argentina.  In this mail, we specified that import shipments' payments to 

Argentina must be paid at the origin (prepaid modality) starting on May 19, 2023.  

In addition to this information, due to current restrictions in Argentina regarding 

international freights remittances abroad, we inform you that all export payments will 

be accepted only at the destination country (collect modality). This measure will be in 

place for all vessels sailing from Argentina from June 12, 2023. Thinking about your 

cargo planning, we have listed below the first vessels to which this change will apply 

with their Estimated Time of Arrival (ETA) and the corresponding ports of departure: 

 MV MSC LUSANNE V. 2321N, ETA Buenos Aires, AR June 23, 2023 

 MV SEASPAN HARRIER V. 2317E, ETA Buenos Aires, AR June 13, 2023 

 MV CAPE AKRITAS V. NA324R, ETA Buenos Aires, AR June 12, 2023 

 MV MONTE VERDE V. 324N, ETA Buenos Aires, AR June 17, 2023 

 MV LONDON TRADER V. 325N, ETA Bahia Blanca, AR June 22, 2023 

 MV MERIDIAN V. 323N ETA Puerto Madryn, AR June 12, 2023  

 MV ARGENTINA C V. 159 ETA Zarate, AR June 12, 2023 

 MV ARGENTINA C V. 159 ETA Rosario, AR June 14, 2023 

For your reference, the above are temporary measures, and we will update you of the 

developments as soon as they are available. If you should require additional 

information, please contact our team in Argentina who will assist you based on your 

individual situation. 

Best regards, 

 

 
  



Hapag-Lloyd AG 
Argentina Office 
Hapag Lloyd Argentina 
Tel.: +54 11 5355 5700 

 

Keep in touch 
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